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                                                                                                                        15th  August 2023 

Dear Parent/ Guardian,  

 

We look forward to welcoming all our students back to school over the coming weeks. The schedule is as follows; 

 

-Thursday 24th of August First Yr, Fifth Yr & LCA 1 – School finishes at 11:50  

First Year students need to bring their journal, pencil case, colouring pencils and a copy.  

Fifth Year students will follow their timetable. 

-Friday 25th of August TY Return + 1st Yr, 5th Yr & LCA 1  

-Monday 28th August Sixth Yr & LCA2 + TY, Fifth Yr. & LCA1 + First Yr.  

School finishes at 11:50  

-Tuesday 29th August Second Yrs. & Third Yrs. + all previous groups- Full school day.  

 

All returning year groups will follow their timetable and timetables will go live on VS Ware on Wednesday 23rd of 

August. Please be aware that buses will run as normal on days with early school finishes, alternative arrangements 

may need to be made.  

 

Book rental collection is ongoing and it would be appreciated if all books could be collected by Wednesday 23rd of 

August.  

 

We would hope that all students are looking forward to returning to school. Our school motto of Meas, Mórtas, 

Muintearas (Respect, Pride and Belonging) underpins our actions as a school community. The wearing of the school 

uniform is a testament to the respect and pride that students take in being a member of our school community. It is 

also a huge factor in creating a sense of belonging among all groups. With this in mind we expect to see students in 

full uniform at all times. Please remember that the PE uniform should only be worn on the days that students have 

PE. We also want to reinforce that the PE top is not to be worn as a school jumper.   

 

Like last year, we will run information evenings for parents/guardians during the month of September, further details 

of these evening will follow. On behalf of myself and all the school staff we look forward to working with you over 

the coming academic year to make your son/daughters experience in Boyne Community School a happy and 

productive one.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

Jean Ryan 

Principal 


